
GOVERNMENT OF MEGHALAYA 

OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY COMMISSIONER:: RI BHOI DISTRICT, NONGPOH 

No.DDMA. RB/54/2018/7a 

avoid electrocution. 

Dated Nongpoh, the 9 July, 2023 

This is for general information to the public that the water level at Umiam dam is 

3205.75 as at 8 A.M on 14/07/2023. The water from Umiam Dam might be released any time in 

case there is further rise in wvater level in reservoir. above the safe level. People staying in the 
downstream of Umiam dam are requested to be extra cautious and are advised not to venture into 

river/streams so as to avoid any unfortunate incident andto st�y away from streams. drains. 

culverts, etc,. In case of flood. people should stay away from eltctric poles or power lines to 

Memo No.DDMA. RB/54/2018/+2 A 
Copy to: 

Press release 

Deputy Commissioner &hairman (DDMA) 
Ri Bhoi Distct, Nongpoh 

Dated Nongpoh, the 4July, 2023 

1. The Executive Director, SDMA for kind information. 

2. The Chief Engineer (C)Hydro Planning & Hydro Constryction,,MePGGL, Shillong for 
information 

3. The Director of Information and Public Relations with\a request to cause wide 
circulation through print and electronic media. 

Deputy Commissionet &_Chairman (DDMA) 
Ri Bhoi DistrictNongpoh 
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